
Dear Chapter Members, Sponsors, Industry Partners and Volunteers, 

This year we will lead the charge to engage and effect CHANGE. 

We, the IIDA, are leading the charge to be bolder. To be fresh. To stand out. To be dynamic. To be
mentors. To be educators. To be visionaries. To be an inspiration. To be more. To do more. To give more.
To educate more. To connect more. To accept change. To effect change. To lead change.  
We are Changemakers. 

Still a young chapter of 6 years among a network of 15,000+ members across 58 countries, we continue
to grow and evolve. This year, we have curated and renewed opportunities for our local members as a
response to our recent member survey, which includes two new, exciting Signature events –
PechaKucha featuring the winners of the 2021 Ho’ohuli Awards and Grindz & Findz, a sponsorship
showcase. We will also continue to advocate, promote and honor equity, diversity and inclusion in the
interior design industry as a representative of the newly formed IIDA Equity Council. Please frequent
our website, www.iida-hi.org, and follow us on Instagram @iidahawaiipacific to remain informed. I look
forward to engaging with you, whether virtually or in person at our next event. 

Finally to all of you, I cannot thank you enough for your continued support, generosity, and commitment
to our organization. Together, let’s affect and effect change in 2022 and beyond! 
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